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Ms Lauren Evans 
Resource Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
Lauren.evans@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Evans 
 

DPI response to request for comment on proposed Modification to 
Dunmore Lakes Sand Extraction Expansion (DA 195-8-2004 MOD 1) 

 
 
I refer to your email dated 28 April 2016 to the Department of Primary Industries in 
respect to the above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant 
divisions of DPI. The Department has no further comments at this time. Any further 
referrals to DPI can be sent by email to landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mitchell Isaacs 
Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
17/5/2016 


